
Doylestown Township Zoning Hearing Board
Notice of Hearing Postponement

Please take note that the Doylestown Township Zoning Hearing Board has postponed the hearing 
scheduled for Monday, November 21, 2011 on the application of Nouroldin and Donna 
Tabatabai regarding property located at 1330 Pebble Hill Road, Doylestown, PA  18901, due to 
the unavailability of the Township's Zoning Officer that evening.  The hearing will take place on 
December 19, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. at the Doylestown Township Building, 425 Wells Road, 
Doylestown, PA.
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